
MCAM PRESIDENT’S SPECIAL NOTICE

Public Review on Code Changes
The Canadian Board for Harmonized Construction Codes (CBHCC) invites code users, the Codes community, and the public to 
participate in the winter 2024 public review of proposed changes to the 2020 editions of the National Model Codes. The 
proposed changes included in this public review address the following topics in the National Building Code of Canada, the 
National Fire Code of Canada, the National Energy Code of Canada for Buildings, and the National Plumbing Code of Canada. 
The national public review runs from February 27 to April 29, 2024. 

The purpose of this public review is to:
• Provide code users, the Codes community, and the public with a detailed look at proposed technical changes, and
• seek comment on each proposed technical change as to whether it should be approved, altered or withdrawn.

Select CLICK HERE for details of proposed changes and steps for submitting comments.
Julien Lafleche - President 
MCAM Board of Directors

SEE MORE

https://cbhcc-cchcc.ca/en/public-review-of-proposed-changes-to-the-2020-national-model-codes/
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